

	Police and Crime Commissioner’s diary


 I have listed below some of the meetings that I attended week commencing 14th February.  Although I have listed the main meetings and events attended I have also had ad hoc meetings with the professional advisors and the staff of the OPCC.

· Introduction meeting with Our Sam SOS Baby Loss Support.

· Introduction meeting with the Chief Executive of Gwynedd County Council.

· Attended the Race equality: Horizon Scanning workshop for all Criminal Justice Board for Wales Members.

· Attended the National Law Enforcement Data Programme Board (NLEDP).

· Attended the Police, Crime, Sentencing and Courts Bill: Virtual Briefing Session.

· Follow up meeting with Get Safer Online.













 






                                                        
                                             Andrew Dunbobbin
                                             Police and Crime Commissioner
                                             North Wales
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